11/16/10 Bd erssth%‘es ltem 10
Instream Flow Studk
Deadline. 11/10/10 by 12 noon

From: Michaet Warburton <warburto@sonic.net>
To: <commentietters@waterboards.ca.gov>
Date: 1110/2010 11:35 AM
Subject: Comment Letter - Instream Fow Studies Report
Dear Board,
We are heartened that the Board will be generating badly needed @ E u w E
information on California Stream Flows, and that everyone E

acknowledges that substantial resources have to be devoted to this
task. But in the next few years when this information will be
developed, the surface flow conditions will be compromised by a .
different combination of legal and illega! diversions, and one of our NQV ' ] G
main concems is whether an adequate balance will be struck between
collecting information on surface and linked groundwater fiows in
situations where there is reasonable suspicion that surface flows are |

substantially compromised. All the new data in the world on surface : SWRCB EXEC UTNE
flows won't adequately assist the Board in undertaking its legal

duties of continuing supervision in the public interest if it is not
adeguately balanced with an analysis of subsurface conditions and and
understanding of current diversions,

Fhough our main concem falls outside the categories specifically
mentioned in the notice, it is important enough to us that we mention
it directly. '

Thanks for the opportunity to offer comments on this excellent and
badly needed initiative.

Sincerely,

Michaet Warburton

Executive Director

The Public Trust Alliance

A Project of The Resource Renewal Institute
187 East Blithedale Ave.

Mill Valley, CA 94941

Tel. (510) 644-0752







